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The BBA Department Association Inauguration held on 20/12/2023 at Grace Valley College of Arts and 

Science, Maravattam, marked the beginning of an enriching academic and co-curricular journey for the 

students. The program featured a series of speeches, addresses, and felicitations, making it a memorable and 

inspiring event. The program aimed to bring together students, faculty, and distinguished guests to celebrate 

the initiation of the association. 

Ms. MIRSHA, Association Secretary warmly welcomed the attendees, setting a positive tone for the event.Mr. 

SHIBU JOHN, Head of BBA Department emphasized the importance of the BBA Department Association in 

enhancing students' academic and professional development. Mr. CM NAG KUMAR, AGM-HR Aster MIMS, 

officially inaugurated the association, sharing valuable insights from the corporate world. He shared his 

extensive knowledge and experience in the industry, offering valuable insights into current trends, challenges, 

and opportunities.  Principal Dr. CP AYOOB KEYI, provided a key insight into the significance of associations 

in shaping the educational experience. Mr. RISHAD TP, Head of Commerce Department congratulated the 

BBA Department on this milestone and extended support for future endeavours. Mrs. DHANYA, Head of 

Economics Department acknowledged the importance of interdisciplinary collaboration and encouraged 

students to explore diverse perspectives. Ms. Suhana, Wise Chairperson of Student Union commended the 

initiative and highlighted the role of student unions in promoting unity and cooperation. Mr. SHIBIN SHA, 

Student Union Chairman expressed gratitude to all participants, organizers, and sponsors, emphasizing the 

collective effort that made the event successful. 

The BBA Department Association Inauguration was a resounding success, marking the beginning of a 

collaborative and dynamic academic journey for the students. The support from faculty, guests, and student 

leaders promises a vibrant and engaging association. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 


